Dr. Brian Ellis B.Pharm(Hons.); MB BS MRCGP

41 David Place St. Helier Jersey JE2 4TE Telephone: 01534 723318

Fax: 01534 611028

19 May 2014

Deputy J Hilton Health, Social Security and Housing Panel States Greffe Morier House St Helier JE1 1DD

RECEIVED
2 1 MAY 2014
STATES GREFFE

Dear Deputy Hilton

Re: Community Midwives

Thank you for your letter of the 17 April 2014, in which you state that the Health, Social Security and Housing Scrutiny Panel is currently reviewing the redesign of Health and Social Services, and that you understand that the Community Midwifery Service has been implemented within all GP practices.

To date, I am unaware of any correspondence relating to Community Midwifery Services within our practice.

It may be that this has not reached me for a variety of reasons, but we still continue to offer ante-natal services within our general practice setting.

Yours sincerely

Dr Brian Ellis